
 

 

  
 

Yiben children need our help to continue their education 
 

They are highly motivated junior and senior high school students, who have all 

worked hard to reach their current levels of schooling. 
 

The ‘Shining Lights’ of their remote subsistence community, they were                    

among the first to complete primary classes at their Yiben Community School, 

 and to pursue their secondary education in a town many hours from their village. 
 

Without our help, their opportunity will be lost. 

Phone Jude 0488774950 or email info@set4life.org.au 

 

Every investment in education and healthcare improves a child’s future, 

strengthens their community and country, and helps to overcome poverty. 

                www.set4life.org.au 
 


